
November 2023

Important Dates
Nov. 10: Veteran’s Day, No School
Nov. 23-24: Thanksgiving, No School
Dec. 15: Coast Guard Performace
Dec. 22- Jan. 5: Winter Intersession
Jan. 8: Return to School
Jan. 15: Martin Luther King Jr, No 
School
Jan. 22: Professional Collaboration Day, 
No School

VISION
COLLABORATE to support and help, ADAPT to 
changes, PERSEVERE despite difficulties and 

SUCCEED in all their efforts

MISSION
Kuhio School’s Mission is to prepare our students for 
21st century careers and citizenship by engaging all 

learners in quality teaching and learning experiences 
that are rigorous, challenging, meaningful, diverse and 

exciting in a safe and supportive environment.
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On October 6, 2023 we celebrated our annual 
Speech Festival. Congratulations to all the classes.

1st Place:
Grade 1, Ms. Yee
2nd Place:
Grade K, Ms. Ching
3rd Place: 
Grade 4: Ms. Ozaki



Dear Kuhio Ohana,

As we step into the month of  November we are reminded of the importance of gratitude and the many opportunities we have 
to express our thankfulness. This month, we are excited to celebrate both Veteran's Day and Thanksgiving with your children. 
It is a special month to focus on helping our children  learn and appreciate the values of gratitude and giving back.

Veteran's Day - November 11th: Honoring Our Heroes-On November 11th, we will be commemorating Veterans Day, a day 
set aside to honor and express gratitude to the brave men and women who have served in our nation's armed forces. This is 
a wonderful opportunity for us to teach our children about the sacrifices and dedication of our veterans.

Thanksgiving - A Time to Give Thanks-Thanksgiving, November 23,  is a time to come together with family and friends to 
express gratitude for the blessing in our lives. We encourage you to take this opportunity to discuss with your children what 
they are thankful for and to share the joy of giving thanks.

We hope that you can join us in these celebrations and take time as a family to discuss the values of thankfulness and 
gratitude. It's important for children to understand the significance of giving back and of appreciating everything they have in 
their lives.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education. We look forward to a wonderful November 
filled with gratitude and togetherness.

Sincerely,

Lynn M. Kobayashi, Principal
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Grade 3 recently visited the Honolulu 
Theater for Youth!  They watched 

“The Royal Story”

Xin Chao  *  Ola  *  Ni Hao  *  Swasdi  *  Kamusta  *  Bonjour  *  Hallo  *   Aloha  *  Namaskaar  *  Nyob Zoo  *  Halo  *  Ciao  *  Konnichiwa  

Yeoboseyo  *  Sabaidi  *  Namaskara  *  Talofa  *  Hola  *  Ran Anim  *  Hafa Adai  *  Lokwe  *  Kasalehlie  *  Malo E Lelei  * Ola

Japan In a Suitcase presenters taught 
students about the Japanese culture

Happy 3rd Graders at this year’s Speech Festival


